

THE BISHOP'S CO-ED SCHOOL, UNDRI REPORT ON THE TREE PLANTATION DRIVE

On Tuesday, the 9th August, 2016 The Bishop's Co-Ed School, Undri organized a tree plantation drive to commemorate the beginning of the 70th Independence Day Celebrations which was held between the 9th and 22nd of August, 2016.

The "prefects" from classes 9 and 10 took part in the tree plantation. It was held at The Bishop's Co-Ed School, Undri itself. Trees were planted all along the driveway. The kind and friendly gardener took the students around and showed them the techniques and methods to plant the saplings. The students helped each other and brought out the true spirit of "teamwork" as over 200 saplings were planted all around the school.

Later, our headmaster – Mr. H. Soggee, our Supervisor – Mrs. M. Fernandes and our Senior Co-ordinators – Mrs. Kurien and Mrs. Khandelwal joined the tree planting team. Photographs were taken by the schools official photographer. Apart from the above mentioned names, the cast of the school's concert – "ANNIE" joined the enthusiastic young tree planters. Students from classes I to X who were there in the cast happily took part in this tree plantation.

It was a very enjoyable and memorable morning for all of the students and teachers who participated in this event. All of us walked back to our classrooms with our heads held high knowing that we had contributed in making our India a better and greener country.

Report by -

Hayden Mascarenhas – 10 E